
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
Thirty-Seven (37) New Cases of COVID-19 in Plainfield 
 
November 4, 2020 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
Since our last update on Monday, November 2, there are thirty-seven (37) new COVID-19 cases to report, bringing our 
total to two thousand, seven-hundred and twenty-five (2725) confirmed cases since the pandemic began. Two 
thousand, four-hundred and thirty-two (2432) persons have recovered. An additional ninety-three (93) persons have 
been quarantined. The total amount of persons who have been quarantined since the pandemic began is six-thousand, 
five-hundred and seventy-eight (6578). Five thousand, nine-hundred and twenty-six (5926) people are now out of 
quarantine. There are no new deaths to report. The total number of fatalities stands at one hundred and seventeen 
(117). 
 
The gender and racial demographic data for positive COVID-19 cases is as follows: 
 
Gender Data  
Females 1343  
Males 1382  
Total 2725  
 

Racial Data  
Black or African American 415  
Hispanic or Latino 1692  
Asian 9  
White 65  
American Indian/Alaskan Native 2  
Other 32  
Unknown 510  
Total 2725  

In partnership with Union County, the City of Plainfield will provide residents with free COVID-19 tests and flu shots. The 
next date to get your flu shot is Friday, November 6 from 9:00AM-2:00PM at the Gerald B. Green Building, 200 West 

2nd Street. COVID-19 tests will be administered on Saturday, November 7 from 1:00PM-4:00PM at the Faith Christian 
Outreach Center, 533 West 5th Street. 

Stay safe and may God continue to bless each of you.  
 
Creating One Plainfield, One Future. 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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